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. Feb. 21, 1979

Senator Paul Tsongas

Senate Office Building

Washington, D.C.

Dear Senator Tsongas,

We want to take this opportunity to thank you very much for spea-

king on Feb. 13 at Brandeis University to the Student Coalition for

Soviet Jewry. We were all quite honored to have you as a guest on

our campus and were pleased to learn of your great and genuine concern

for Soviet Jewry.

We are interested in assuring that basic human rights of all peoples

are safeguarded. Members of the Senate and Congress, we trust, are

equally concerned. We hope that you will continue to work, privately

and in the Senate for the freedom of Soviet Jews and that you will

urge your colleagues to do the same.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Miriam Laufer Eric Mattenson

Student Coalition for Sováet

Jewry


